
We invite you to Hamburg! 

We, 

 Hamburg University of Applied Sciences (HAW Hamburg) 

 Kühne Logistics University (KLU) 

 NBS Northern Business School – University of Applied Sciences (NBS), 

are delighted to announce our second joint international staff week in Hamburg, Germany. We 

want to share the international spirit of our higher education institutions, our staff and students 

and last but not least the city of Hamburg during the beautiful Christmas season. 

You 

that are our highly esteemed partners from all over the world. 

Together, 

we will network, discuss, experience, laugh and share knowledge and good memories during one 

week, from 

December 2–6, 2019. 

Spend an exciting international staff exchange week in Germany’s second largest city known for 

excellence in teaching and research. You will have a chance to visit three very distinct 

universities with a focus on either applied sciences, logistics or business, ranging from a smaller 

exclusive private university, a specialized business school to a large public flagship institution 

with over 17,000 students.  



Meet and network with the staff of three international offices and learn more about their work 

and exemplary programs and services for both incoming and outgoing students as well as special 

offers for guest scholars. Come and join this great experience! 

 


